
RECREATION BOARD                                              NOVEMBER 14, 2023 

 

MEMBERS: 

 

Julie LaRue, Chairman 

Tim Thompson 

Bryan Meck (absent) 

David Allen (absent) 

Regina Sousa (absent) 

 

Also present:  Mark Cain, Recreation Director, Ron Brand, Director of Development. 

 

 

The meeting began at 6:00 PM. 

 

MINUTES: 

 

The October 17, 2023 minutes were tabled due to a lack of a quorum. 

 

PARKS & RECREATION COMMUNITY SURVEY: 

 

The Recreation members, Mr. Mark Cain, and Mr. Ron Brand discussed the Parks & Recreation 

community survey.  Members should send their comments to Mr. Cain by November 30, 2023 

with any changes.  A survey post card will be mailed out to the community in January 2024 with 

as QR code where they can access the survey. 

 

TRUNK N TREAT: 

 

The trunk n treat celebration was well attended.  The children enjoyed the bounce house but the 

members agreed that a sign will need to be placed next year asking the parents to watch their 

children while in the bounce house. 

 

CHRISTMAS CELE BRATION: 

 

The Christmas celebration will be held on Friday, December 8, 2023, 6:00-7:30 PM.  Recreation 

members to arrive at 5:30 PM. 

 

RECREATION CENTER: 

 

Mark Cain and Julie LaRue updated the discussion they had with Victor recreation on a possible 

joint collaboration on building a shared recreation center. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 6:45 PM. 

 

NO meeting will be held for December 2023. 

 

The next meeting will be held on January 9, 2024 at 6:30 PM. 

 

Mary Richter, Clerk of the Board recorded the minutes. 

 

 


